
Nissan NV200 Liner Kit
Installation Guide

# QTY Description
1 1 Driver-Side Wall Panel
2 1 Passenger-Side Wall Panel
3 16 3/4” Self-Tapping Screws
4 16 Snaps for Self-Tapping Screws
5 16 Covers for Self-Tapping Screws

1 2

3

4

5



Remove plastic OEM 
parts [4].

Pull back rubber weather 
stripping from rear and side 

doors.

Slide the panel in through 
the rear doors at an angle 
and position it on the wall.
The panel will fit with the 

contour of the van.

Re-attach the weather strip-
ping – cover the edge of the 
wall panel with it as shown.
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Working from the bottom 
corner of the wall panel 
closest to the side door, 
attach the wall panel to 

the van using the provided 
self-tapping screws.

Snap on the black caps 
onto the screws.

Don't miss the holes above 
the side door and in the 

upper corners at the rear of 
the van.

Repeat each step for the 
other wall panel to complete 

installation.
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